Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2009 4:54 PM

To: ‘Tina Hariu'

Subject: RE: Eastmont Automotive Closure Letters
Tina,

There were multiple tanks at this location and The closure letter you sent was for the 500 gallon waste-oil tank
which was RO0000788. The old county case number is on the letter you sent and is StID 114.

The case that is still open is RO0000614.
Hope this helps with your Phase I.

Barb Jakub

From: Tina Hariu [mailto:thariu@pesenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 3:55 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Eastmont Automotive Closure Letters

Hi Barbara,

Attached is a .pdf of the Alameda County closure letter | spoke to you about. Please send the link you recommended
SO we can compare notes.

Thank you.
Tina M. Hariu, P.G., C.HG.

Associate Hydrogeologist

PES Environmental, Inc.

1682 Novato Boulevard, Suite 100
Novato, California 94947-7021
Telephone: 415-899-1600

Fax: 415-899-1601


dehloptoxic
Sticky Note
This correspondence applies to both RO0000614 and RO0000788.


